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Taxonomic standardization; assuring that the same name is applied to an organism by different 
taxonomists within the region each time that organism is encountered, is an important element in any 
regionai bioiogica! monitoring program. Compatibility of taxonomy-based data generated by agencies 
and organizations contributing to a regional monitoring program is essential if the full value of the..�e 
surveys is to be realized. There are two obstacles to achieving this goal: the complexity and fluidity 
of invertebrate taxonomy: and the differences in expertise, experience, and opinion of taxonomists 
involved in monitoring within the region. While these obstacles hinder us from fully achieving this 
goal, a great deal can be accomplished in its pursuit. Central to that effort is regional cooperation 
and communication among the taxonomists responsible for the surveys. 

The Southern California Association of Marine Invertebrate Taxonomists (SCAMIT) was 
formed in 1982 to promote the study of invertebrate taxonomy and develop a regionally standardized 
taxonomy of marine invertebrates within the region. Its membership includes virtually all the 
taxonomists responsible for the conduct of infaunal monitoring programs in southern California 
coastal waters. Its activities include monthly meetings, workshops, and communication of taxonomic 
information to its membership through a monthly newsletter. 

This list of invertebrates from the soft bottom habitat of the Southern California Bight is a 
contribution of SCAMIT toward the development of regionally coordinated monitoring in the Bight. 
It is a first attempt to compile a list of species for which taxonomy is standard within the region. That 
is, a list of species names that are uniformly and consistently applied to organisms by taxonomists 
conducting monitoring programs in the Bight. It is a conservative document, constrained by both the 
information base from which it is derived and in the criteria for inclusion of a taxon on the list. It 
is also an interim document requiring future updating, as additional species are encountered in the 
contributing programs. The list must also incorporate nomenclatural changes resulting from 
revisionary systematic studies. A formal procedure for periodic updating should be established. 
Because of its organizational goals, activities, and the nature of its membership, SCAMIT is well 
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